
14.10.2020 

H.E. Antonio Guterres  
Genel Sekreter  
United Nations New York,  
NY 10017 USA 
 

Dear Mr. Secretary General,  

As DenizTemiz Association/ TURMEPA, we became a member of the UN Global Compact in 2008. 

However, since we could not publish the UN Global Compact Communication on Engagement (COE) 

Report in the required period, we had to resign from our membership in 2019. Through this letter, we 

would like to request to affiliate to the UN Global Compact once more. Please find attached the pledge 

indicating our support to the ten principles of the UN Global Compact including Human Rights, Labour 

Standards, Environment and Anti-Corruption Principles and also our up to date UN Global Compact 

Communication on Engagement Report. 

With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these 

principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general 

public. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on 

progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to 

the Global Compact COE policy. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 
Semiha Öztürk 
General Manager 
DenizTemiz Association/ TURMEPA 
 
 


